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2nd January, 2023 

To, 

Department of Corporate Relations 

BSE Limited 

P. J. Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort 

Mumbai-400 001 

Security Code: 541358: ISIN: INE926R01012 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Subject: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 in respect of the Change 

in the Name of Company from “Shree Worstex Limited” to “Unifinz Capital India Limited” 

 

Further to our intimation dated December 14, 2022 wherein the shareholders of the Company by way of 

passing of Special Resolution, has approved name change of the Company, we are pleased to inform you 

that the name of the Company has been changed from ‘Shree Worstex Limited’ to ‘Unifinz Capital India 

Limited’ w.e.f. December 27, 2022, vide a fresh certificate of incorporation issued by the Ministry of 

Corporate Affairs, Registrar of Companies, Delhi  (“MCA”). 

 

We request you to take the same on record and refer all the future communications by the name of Unifinz 

Capital India Limited. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For Unifinz Capital India Limited 

(Formerly known as SHREE WORSTEX LIMITED) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ketna Kumari 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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